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May 25, 2018 

 

Dear Community Members of Tuxedo,  

 

As you may know, the Tuxedo Union Free School District has engaged Four Point Education 

Partners, a national education consulting firm, to assist us in developing a long-term plan for the 

education of our students.  It is our goal is to provide all of our students with a comprehensive 

education in a fiscally responsible manner, and Four Point will assist us in gathering data and 

analyzing the various options that may be available to us.   

  

As these decisions will impact our students, children and families, we believe it is critical to 

involve all stakeholders in this process.  To that end, our Four Point consulting team has planned 

on-site visits to meet with the various stakeholder groups on Monday, June 4th and Tuesday, June 

5th.   

  

We invite you to join us on the evenings of June 4th or June 5th at 7:00 p.m. for a community 

focus group located in the GGM Multipurpose Room.  Kindly RSVP to Mr. Takeuchi at (845) 

351-4786 ext. 2101 by June 1st if you plan on attending.  

  

I hope that you will be able to join us and help set the path forward for our students. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nancy Teed 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


